
 

 
 
 

What matters to you about 
your GP practice? 

 

We would like to find out so we can take 
account of your views as we progress 
plans to move all services out of the 
Denburn Health Centre. Staff from NHS 
Grampian will be visiting the Denburn 
Health Centre on: 
 

Monday 15 January from 9am – 5pm 
 

In addition, a drop-in event will take place 
at: 
 

Denburn Health Centre 
Rosemount Viaduct, Aberdeen AB25 1QB 

Monday 15 January 
7pm - 8.30pm 

 

All patients, carers and practice staff are 
welcome to attend between these times to 
let us know what matters about your GP 

practice. 


